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Good morning, I am a Rental owner in Eugene Oregon. My wife and I provide nice clean
affordable housing for several families in Eugene. Exisiting and proposed laws regarding
landlord tenant relations in Oregon are making it very hard for us to stay in this type of
business. We oppose SB 1533.

David Cogan

93580 Dorsey Ln. Junction City, OR 97448
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